

Child Trends 7315 Wisconsin Avenue Suite 1200W Bethesda, MD 20814 www.childtrends.org

Appendix S: Thank You Letter YEARS Interviews

Dear [Respondent],

Thank you for taking part in this important study. We value your time and look forward to using your input to describe youth-serving HMRE programs, participant and partner characteristics, and program implementation characteristics.

To thank you for your participation, enclosed in this letter is a \$25 Visa gift card. Please follow the directions on the card to activate it. If you have any questions about the study or the gift card, please call Shelby Hickman at (240) 223-9341 or email shickman@childtrends.org.

Thank you again for your valuable contribution.	
Sincerely,	
Mindy Scott	

NOTE: The Paperwork Reduction Act Statement: An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. The OMB control number for this collection is XXXX-XXXX and it expires on XX/XX/XXXX.